
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached the above representation from Hertfordshire County Council, regarding the 
provision of school places, in relation to the consultation on the Epping Forest Submission Local Plan.

Regards,

Martin Wells
Senior Planning Officer
Development Services-Property
Postal Point CHO313
Hertfordshire County Council, Room 343, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN
t: 01992 555838 Comnet / Internal: 25838

Hertfordshire – County of Opportunity

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

****Disclaimer****

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have 
received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not 
necessarily those of Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire 
County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or 
procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.


